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                         The University of New Mexico Financial Aid Office

«NAME»
«STR1»
«STR2»
«STR3»
«CITY_ST_ZIP»
June 2, 2008
Dear «FNAME»:

Congratulations on your graduation!  We are proud of your accomplishment, and wish you the very best.

Before leaving the University of New Mexico, you must be informed of repayment options and financial management information regarding your Federal Direct Student Loans, Federal Stafford Loans, and other student loans you may have.  

In order to be informed of your rights and responsibilities as a student loan borrower, please follow the instructions given below:

1. If you borrowed from the Federal Perkins, NDSL, or Federal Stafford loan programs, complete the exit counseling at:  www.mapping-your-future.org
2. If you borrowed from the Federal Direct Student Loan Program, complete the Direct Loan exit counseling at: http://www.dlssonline.com/exitcounseling/ecec-main.asp
3. If you borrowed from the Health Professions’ loan programs, and have not been contacted regarding repayment, please contact New Mexico Student Loans at (505)345-3371.

It is required that you complete the quiz at the end of the exit counseling session.  Please submit the answers to your quiz on-line.  UNM will be notified of the results.

You were issued a PIN when you completed the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid).  Using your PIN, you can determine the amount you borrowed from the National Student Loan Data System (NSLDS) at:  http://www.nslds.ed.gov/SAStatic/PrivAct.asp.  If you no longer have your PIN, you may request one at:  https://pin.ed.gov/PINWebApp.

Please note – If you did not graduate or if you are enrolled at least half time please let us know so we can update our records. If you are now enrolled at least half time in another degree program please disregard the exit counseling requirement at this time.  

Sincerely,

Gary Stepic

Loan Counseling Coordinator
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